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16 May 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
Re: Edward Peake CofE School Careers Fair – Tuesday 20 May 2025, 3:45pm to 6pm 
 
We are hosting our first ever careers fair at Edward Peake on Tuesday 20 May. We have a 
range of employers and providers who are keen to chat to you about their companies, roles, 
career paths and how they can support your child in the future. 
 
Employers include the NHS, Hertfordshire police, Jordans, Airbus, Partnership Education, 
Harrods Aviation and many more. 
 
There will also be representatives from the Bedford College Group, North Hertfordshire College 
and Bedfordshire Employment and Skills Academy to look at education routes post 16. 
 
Year 9 pupils will have the opportunity to visit the fair during the school day but we would like to 
invite all pupils and parents to come and visit the fair after school between 3:45pm and 6pm. 
 
This will be a fantastic opportunity for all pupils, no matter their age, to start thinking about their 
future and learn more about careers they may not have heard of or considered before. 
 
The fair will be hosted in the main school hall which can be accessed by following the path at the 
side of the school building.  
 
Please note that due to the current building work and having extra visitors on site for the fair, 
there will be no parking available for this event on the school grounds. Should you require 
access parking please contact the school office so that we can arrange this for you. 
 
If you park on neighbouring roads please do so with consideration for our neighbours. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to our first careers fair. 
 

 
Yours faithfully, 
   
 

Mrs K. Rodgers 
 
K Rodgers 
Assistant Headteacher 
Careers Leader 
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